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Aug. 17, 2020 

 
 
RE: BASALT CREEK PARKWAY EXTENSION PROJECT UPDATE 
 
 
 
To: Property Owner/Current Occupant 
 
This letter is to inform you on the current status of the Basalt Creek Parkway Extension 
Project.  
 
Since the last newsletter, sent in March 2020, the project has progressed towards a 30% 
design level. Elements being determined include drainage needs, retaining wall locations, 
bridge type, environmental impacts and mitigation measures, and any additional 
environmental permitting requirements.  
 
In the coming months, the County will host a virtual open house to gather feedback on the 
latest design. Notifications will be sent out closer to the date. The open house will include 
exhibits depicting the proposed drainage design, the new connections for the Boones Ferry 
frontage road, the bridge types reviewed, and a further refined roadway cross section.  
 
Please contact me by email at renus_kelfkens@co.washington.or.us or by phone at 503-846-
7808 if you have any questions or comments. You can also sign up to receive project updates 
by email at http://bit.ly/ProjectNewsletters. 
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Renus Kelfkens, P.E. 
Project Manager 

http://www.co.washington.or.us/

